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e Singapore, 1

Telegrams: Surveyor Telephone Nos. 95861 & 75112

9th of February, 1963.

Dear Sir,
M.5. YSAIBURTY

With reference to our letter of the 6th of

February 1963, in reply to yours of the Z21st of January
1963, R, we beg to advise you that we have now received
a cablegram from the Chief Representative and Principal
Surveyor for the Orient, to the effect that Mr. Borkett
at Colombo is kindly curtailing his leave to enable the
relief Surveyor to return to Singapore before Mr. Ward's
departure on, or about the 19th of April 1963.,

We are pleased to inform you therefore, that
the arrangements you have made for a Singapore Surveyor
to be in attendance at Rangkok during the Special Survey
can now be complied with.

A copy of our letter to the Bangkok Surveyor
regarding this matter is enclosed herewith.

Yours faithfully,

.0 Sl

FOR THE SURVEYORS

The Secretary, lx\k
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